
 

 

    

 
 
June 28, 2016 
 
 
 
BY UTC WEB PORTAL 
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
  Re: 2016 ETC Certification and Reports - 

Request for Certification Pursuant to 
   WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. § 54.314 
 

Please find attached the report entitled “ETC ANNUAL REPORTS PER WAC 480-123-
070 AND WAC 480-123-080”.  This report is a replacement for the same entitled report that was 
filed as part of Tenino Telephone’s 2016 ETC Certification.  That filing was made on June 28, 
2016.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Rick Vitzthum 
       Chief Financial Officer 
 
Accompany documents 


